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Dear parents/carers                                                                             

As you know Christmas is going to be a little bit different this year.  We have sought advice so that we can make 

sure we keep all our community safe whilst still having a good time. We have decided that children will not 

bring Christmas cards into school, however, we will make sure that every child gets a Christmas card to bring 

home from the class postbox. 

Christmas dinner will be on Wednesday 16th December. This menu will be Festive Chicken and Chips with a 

treat, it will be FREE TO ALL CHILDREN. Order this as you usually do. We will also have Christmas Jumper Day 

on this day so your child can wear a Christmas jumper and pay £1 on SchoolMoney to go to the Save the 

Children Fund. On the afternoon the children will take part in a Christmas Craft afternoon (sorry you cannot 

attend this year!). On Thursday afternoon, 17th December, children will have a Christmas get together in their 

classes. The school will provide a party snack and drink and children will do some nice activities for Christmas. 

Children can wear their party clothes for this.  

We will make sure that the children have a lovely Christmas to remember with many other activities for them 

to do. It is a real shame that we are unable to have our Christmas performances this year as I know how much 

you all enjoy them and we cannot even sing in school unless we do this outdoors. But Christmas is to do with 

enjoying each others company and a little bit of awe and wonder and Christmas magic-which I am sure we all 

need at the moment. 

Thank you so much for helping us to keep our school and community safe-don’t forget to wear a mask if you 

are on site and keep your distance-this will help us all to stay safe for Christmas.                                                                  

                                                                                                                                         

    

                                                                                                                                                

Mrs R Murray                                                

 

Best regards 

Mrs R Murray 
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